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May 19, 2011
To: Phillip Barber, Chair of WiMAX Network Working Group
cc: Jungshin Park, Vice-Chair, NWG

cc: Hui Ni, NWG IWK subgroup Lead
Subject:  IEEE 802.21c Optimized Single Radio Handover Project progress
Dear Phil,
This is to acknowledge that IEEE 802.21c TG received WiMAX Forum Correspondence on May 16, 2011.

The IEEE 802.21c TG had a meeting in Lake Louise in Canada on May 2011 and the progress of the meeting can be found at the following link:

https://mentor.ieee.org/802.21/dcn/11/21-11-0060-03-srho-802-21c-may-report-and-agenda.ppt
Also, the current IEEE 802.21c draft specification can be found at the following link:

https://mentor.ieee.org/802.21/dcn/11/21-11-0073-03-srho-single-radio-handover-proposal.doc
The IEEE 802.21c TG looks forward to further discussion and cooperation with WiMAX Forum while developing the single radio handover specification.
Best Regards,
Subir Das, Chair IEEE 802.21 WG
cc: Junghoon Jee, Chair IEEE 802.21c TG
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 LMSC
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